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From: Freeman Blackwell
Date: Tue, 14 Jun 2005 09:12:56 -0400
Subject: Interested in your superconducting antenna research

Dr. Jones,
I understand you are no longer in the physics field but have become a

surgeon. Wow!
I am interested in reproducing the wire antenna experiment you made in 1997 and
wrote about
in your paper called "High Temperature Superconducting antennas". NASA may be
able to use
this concept for our new initiative to explore the solar system and beyond. The
outer
planets are very cold therefore HTSC materials seem to make sense. I would like
to talk
to you about your experiment in order that we may duplicate it here at
GSFC/Wallops.
Please feel free to either call or e mail.

Thanks, Freeman Blackwell

Freeman "Chip" Blackwell
Electronics Engineer
Wallops Electrical Branch code 569 Bldg E-108, Rm. 215
NASA/GSFC/Wallops Flight Facility
Wallops Island, VA 23337
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October 21, 2004 
 
Mr. Edwin C. Jones, M.D. 
117 Kendall Park Drive 
Nashville, Tennessee  37217-3567 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
Thank you for your letter about medical research funding.   
 
The President believes that we must find better therapies and cures for diseases that affect Americans.  
He has demonstrated a strong commitment to medical research by completing a 5-year doubling of 
the National Institutes of Health (NIH) budget, and his 2005 budget proposal includes more than 
$28 billion for the NIH.  As a result of this increase, the NIH will be able to support a record total 
of nearly 40,000 research project grants and the work of more than 200,000 research personnel at 
approximately 2,800 universities, hospitals, and other research facilities.  Research funded through 
the NIH has led to many medical breakthroughs, including lifesaving vaccines, new cancer therapies, 
human genome sequencing, and effective drugs for the treatment of mental illness.   
 
On December 3, 2003, the President signed into law the 21st Century Nanotechnology Research and 
Development Act.  His 2005 budget proposal includes $982 million to support this initiative.  Through 
this science, we may one day be able to detect cancer and other diseases on the cellular level and target 
treatment to affected tissues, potentially alleviating many unpleasant and sometimes harmful side 
effects.  The President has also called for a permanent extension of the Research and Experimentation 
tax credit to encourage companies to continue leading-edge medical research and product development 
that will help save lives.   
 
The Administration will work to ensure that Federal resources are used effectively to find better 
treatments and cures for medical conditions such as cancer, AIDS, heart disease, diabetes, Alzheimer’s 
disease, and others.  Thank you again for writing about this important issue. 

      
  
 

Sincerely, 
                                                 

M 

Heidi Marquez 
Special Assistant to the President 
and Director of Presidential Correspondence 
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